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From: Tom Mullinar
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Cc:
Subject: Batman electorate name change
Date: Friday, 4 May 2018 10:31:43 AM

Dear AEC decision makers,

I am a resident of the presently named "Batman" electorate. I am deeply disappointed at
your recent decision to retain the name "Batman". I am particularly disappointed and
concerned that you did not consider the the historic abuse committed by Batman in
Tasmania and Victoria on the Indigenous people a good enough reason to change the
name. 

I strongly disagree with your refusal to change the name. I believe that you are grossly out
of touch with the "Batman" electorate, and that you are ethically negligent to not consider
the associated historical abuse perpetrated by Batman as enough reason for a name
change.

This is a bad decision and you need to be held to account.

Sincerely

Tom

Sent from Outlook




